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CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS AND TRAINING COMMISSION 

TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 2019-17 

DATE: November 13, 2019 
TO: Criminal Justice Agency Administrators 

Criminal Justice Training Center Directors 
FROM: Director Dean Register� 

Criminal Justice Professionalism Division 
SUBJECT: Commission-approved Advanced Training Program 

Course #1160, Dart-Firing Stun Gun 

On October 31, 2019, the Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission (CJSTC) 
approved retiring advanced course, Dart-Firing Stun Gun, #1160, based on a survey of training 
centers, indicating the course has not been offered in six years. Currently, agencies either 
administer their own advanced training or contract with a vendor for training, so the CJSTC will 
no longer maintain and update course #1160. 
For questions about the retiring of this course, please contact Bureau Chief Ashley Pennington 
in the Bureau of Training at AshleyPenninqton@fdle.state.fl.us or (850) 410-8673. 
cc: Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission 
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